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excitement in the room were off the charts! \

The highlight of the evening was undoubtedly our Chairman, Mr. Ken Yue's inspiring
speech. He shared all of our incredible achievements from the past year, and had us
buzzing with anticipation about the exciting plans he has in store for ROMA's future.

And the fun didn't stop there! Throughout the night, we got to bond with our
colleagues through all sorts of awesome team-building activities. From bonding games
to lucky draws, a best team video contest, and even a best-dressed competition. The
camaraderie in the room was palpable as we cheered each other on.

A huge congratulations goes out to all of our lucky draw winners! And a massive thank , \
you to everyone who helped make this such a special and memorable evening. Your @
enthusiasm and dedication have strengthened the incredible ROMA family spirit, and

we're so excited to see what we can accomplish together in the year ahead.
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) Volunteering Together: Prepare Veggies, Empower Those in Need!
We are excited to share that ROMA organised a community activity in collaboration with

Food Angel to prepare and sort raw vegetables. 11 employees from ROMA, along
05 with nearly 30 individuals from 9 listed companies, came together to explore various

processing methods. This hands-on experience deepened our understanding of F
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sustainable food practices and reinforced our commitment to making a positive impact ’55_-
©

in the community. Together, we processed over 250 kg of vegetables, which will be transformed
into more than 20,000 meal boxes for those in need.
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This gesture reflects our commitments to community involvement, fostering a culture of positivity
and support within our neighbourhoods. By actively participating in initiatives like this, we strive to
»  make a meaningful impact and disseminate happiness during this special festive occasion.
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We would like to extend our sincerest appreciation to the following companies for their generous
support, listed in alphabetical order:

. R . - 17 Tamecons
« Daphne International Holdings Limited « Pak Fah Yeow International Limited
« Echo International Holdings Group Limited « Shandong Hi-Speed Holdings Group Limited
« ISP Global Limited + Shandong Hi-Speed New Energy Group Limited
« ISP Holdings Limited « SinoMab BioScience Limited
O - Karin Technology Holdings Limited (@)
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- Anti-corruption Seminar ©

We are proud to share that nearly 50 participants joined us in the highly informative and empowering
Anti-corruption and Integrity Training held by ROMA. This training featured engaging discussions

1 1 on the roles of senior management in integrity governance, as well as legal perspectives on
cross-border remittance risks and anti-corruption practices. These topics were expertly presented by
our invited guests: Ms. Jodi Leung, Regional Officer/Kowloon from the ICAC, and Mr. William Khoo,
Khoo & Co. Lawyers.

The dedication shown by the participants to promoting integrity and combating corruption is truly
commendable. Their active involvement and commitment to the discussions reflect a deep awareness

of the challenges we face in these areas.




